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6 January 2018 - Winter play started today
- Court 1 will be out of action until the path/garden work is completed - next week I should think.

16 January 2018 - 10 dys to go before our Pre-Season meeting and Winter Lunch  (Friday 26 January)
We do hope that you all have had this date in your diaries for a while now, as this will be our first proper get together of the year.
Please show your support for your committee and your club with your attendance if you can. It will be lovely to start the year with a well supported event.

We kick-off with: 1100 - Our Annual Pre-Season Meeting (in the Thames room)
Find out what your committee have in store for you this season.
Teaser 1 -  What are the dates of our tournaments?
Teaser 2 -  What is on offer for new for beginners and very high handicappers?
Teaser 3 -  Are there courses and other opportunities to up your game?

Then join your croquet friends for: 1230 - Our Winter Lunch (in the Findlay Suite)
Menu: ~ Roast Suffolk Chicken (Lyonnaise potatoes, peas & edamame beans, beurre blanc sauce) ~ Winter Trifle ~ Coffee and Tea ~ £ 29
Bookings for the Lunch are being taken at Reception (or phone 01491 570500)
You could wait and possibly forget and then be cross - so do it right now!

26 January 2018 - Pre-Season Meeting heralds the new season ahead
A smaller number of members than usual attended our annual pre-season meeting this morning.
Nevertheless there were good contributions from some and all went away informed of all our internal tournament dates and those which are open to members of other clubs too.
More detail of these will be posted here and on the notice boards in Reception and in  the Pavilion shortly.
The Winter Lunch that usually follows the meeting was cancelled due to lack of bookings.

1 Febraury 2018 - Mail-out of 2018 Season plans begins
The first four in a series of e-mails that will detaisl the whole 2018 season ahead, was sent out in the small hours of this morning.
So far, Membership Subs, Joining the CA, Dates for  Day Tournaments and advice on entering B & C-Level tournamenst has gone out.
There wll be more to follow shortly.

9 February 2018 - Season-Long competition entry forms despatched
Now is the time to enter our season-long competitions.
Entry forms have been distributed today (even though I'm in South Africa!)
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- Court 2 is always our soggiest and is currently waterlogged.
- Court 3 saw Chris siting the hoops today with great help from Madeleine and Geoff Probert (and Geoff isn't even a croquet member, so thanks all the more Geoff!)
  Helena and Mike Fensome where the first in action at this afternoon.

  Always check our website front page to see if play is possible or not each day.

5 January 2018 - Path/garden project
Work continues on the new path/garden project at the river end of our courts. Here are some photos that I took a few days ago.


